Port Canaveral U.S. Customs
and Border Protection Inspection

Thursday Morning
Dear Disney Magic Guest,
Thank you for sailing with us on the Disney Magic.

Please be reminded that United States Customs and Border Protection Officials require that ALL GUESTS

present themselves for inspection by U.S. Officials upon arrival in Port Canaveral, Florida.

Please proceed to Port Canaveral Terminal Building via Deck 3, Midship
no later than 9:00am with your citizenship documentation.

***In order to minimize delays, Guests should avoid the Deck 3 Lobby Atrium until 3 Omin prior
to the departure time of their motorcoach.”**

U.S. Officials require that all family members (including children) are present for inspection.
All guests must present a Passport or Birth Certificate (accompanied with Photo ID).
For non-US citizens please present your passport and any supporting paperwork for entry to United States

(ESTA, Visa, ARC etc.)

If you do not plan to go ashore and wish to return to the ship immediately after immigration, please meet in
Fathoms, located on Deck 3 Forward at 9:00am to be escorted to the terminal. Please, remember to have your

Passport or Birth Certificates and any additional paperwork required for entry to United States.
Guests will not able to re-board until the ship has been cleared by US CBP. Please bring any critical
medication along with you. Please remember to pack essential items needed for the day if you are planning to visit

Walt Disney World Resort.

This procedure is a United States law that applies to all Guests and we appreciate your cooperation and

understanding.

Thank you and have a magical day in Port Canaveral.....
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